
Families are invited to attend our Open Morning which will be held on Tuesday 

10 October.

An Open Morning provides an opportunity to tour the College campus, listen  

to presentations by the Headmaster and current pupils, meet key members of 

staff, talk to pupils and view some of the classroom activities on show. It is an 

excellent way to see an overview of what Hurst has to offer. To book a place 

please visit our website: hppc.co.uk/visit

Open Morning

10 October

Register your application with Hurst by completing the online Registration Form 

at hppc.co.uk/registration-form.

Registration

By Friday 27 
October 2023

The day will consist of a series of academic assessments, activities and 

participation in team building activities.

As part of the admissions process, we will also write to your child’s current school 

to request a confidential reference.

Assessment Day

Saturday 25 
November 2023

Personal visits are available on weekdays. They provide an opportunity to see the 

school on a working day; you can pop in and out of lessons, talk to current pupils 

and staff and even have a look at what is on the lunch menu for the day. Visits 

include a one-to-one meeting with a member of the Senior Management Team.

Personal visit

Weekdays

Decision letters for places and scholarships will be sent to parents by  

Friday 8 December. Deposits will be requested to secure a place.

Decision letters

By Friday 8  
December 2023
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11+ (Year 7) Admissions Process

for entry in 2024

An Induction Event will be held to give pupils an opportunity to meet other 

pupils who will be joining the school as well as current pupils and key members 

of staff.

Induction event

Summer term 2024


